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Hawaiian Telcom, Inc.  
1177 Bishop Street 
Honolulu, HI  96813 
Attn:  General Counsel 
 
April 29, 2005 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 
Attached, please find the Adoption Notice of Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. (“Hawaiian Telcom”), 
notifying the Commission of its adoption of the federal tariffs applicable to Verizon Hawaii, Inc. 
(“Verizon Hawaii”), as described therein.   
 
Hawaiian Telcom intends to adopt the applicable tariffs effective May 2, 2005.  On that date, 
The Carlyle Group will acquire control of Verizon Hawaii, and Verizon Hawaii will be renamed 
“Hawaiian Telcom, Inc.”  Subsequent to this filing, Hawaiian Telcom intends to concur in the 
Verizon Hawaii tariffs.  A notice of concurrence (and the necessary tariff revisions) will be filed 
in the near future.  The attached Adoption Notice will expire upon the effective date of Hawaiian 
Telcom’s concurrence. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ 
 
Alan Oshima 
Senior Vice President and General Counsel 
Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. 
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Adoption Notice 
 
Hawaiian Telcom, Inc.  
1177 Bishop Street 
Honolulu, HI  96813 
Attn:  General Counsel 
 
April 29, 2005 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 
Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. (“Hawaiian Telcom”) hereby notifies the Commission that, effective May 
2, 2005, Hawaiian Telcom adopts, ratifies and makes its own in every respect applicable to 
services in the State of Hawaii, all applicable tariffs and amendments filed with the Federal 
Communications Commission by, or on behalf of, Verizon Hawaii Inc. prior to May 2, 2005.  
The tariffs that are the subject of this Adoption Notice are: 
 

1. Verizon Telephone Companies, Tariff FCC No. 14, Facilities for Interstate Access; 
2. Verizon Telephone Companies, Tariff FCC No. 20, Interstate Communications Services; and 
3. Verizon Telephone Companies, Tariff FCC No. 21, Special Construction. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ 
 
Alan Oshima 
Senior Vice President and General Counsel 
Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. 
 


